EDUCATION

HCA Early
Childhood Job
Openings
e Holy Cross
Academy ECEC
Teacher
Assistant full
time 7-3
e Early Childhood Teacher Assistant,
11:30-4:30 p.m.
e Early Childhood Teacher Assistant,
7:30-12:30 p.m.

e After School Program: 2:45-4:30 (2-

3 days a week)
Positions start in November 2022 and
January 2023. Please email resume to
Angie Langhauser, preschool@hca-

stl.org

Little Lambs

HCA Playgroup

Little The Little Lambs

Lambs playgroup will
meet in the

gymnasium at the HCA-SMA campus
from 9-10:30am on the following
Fridays this fall: 12/9. Parents/
caregivers and their children (birth to
preschool age) in the Holy Cross parish
community are invited to come! Older
siblings are also welcome to join. For
more information, contact Kay Sisk
(kaysisk@gmail.com, 417-840-8553).

Get Connected

If you have any questions, please contact

Ann Kelly, PSR Coordinator,
PSR@goannunciation.com.

To Know Him To Love Him To Serve

Family Rosary Night

PSR families gathered together in the gym at the end of

October to pray together during the month of the Rosary. Our

students were filled with excitement as they led the Rosary

prayers and gathered around a life-size rosary with their

parents, siblings, Fr. Mike and the PSR community.
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The families were invited by Mrs. Kelly to lift someone up in
prayer during this time, and to pray for the conversion of
sinners and reparation of sin. We reflected on the importance
of frequently praying the Rosary to our Spiritual Mother,
Mary, and contemplating on the mysteries of Jesus’ life,
passion, death, Resurrection, and Ascension. It was a blessing
to spend this time together in prayer and community as we
asked for Mary’s intercession and grew in our relationship
with Jesus. We of course ended the evening with cookies!

Reflecting on the Saints

All of our classes have spent time each month learning about
the Saints and discovering how they can be role models in our
own lives. The eighth graders continue
to work on their Saint projects as they
prepare to choose their Confirmation
Saint. Our fourth graders each gave a
PowerPoint presentation about a Saint
they chose. First graders learned about
the many Saints we pray to, especially
on All Saints Day, and they made art
projects in October with pumpkins and Saint images.




